
 

 

   Centennial House 

    Girls Hostel 
        Mount Albert Grammar School 

               45 Lloyd Avenue 
                  Mount Albert 

               Auckland 1025 
                      

 
 
 
Mount Albert Grammar School’s inaugural opening of its boarding facility, Centennial House for 
girls in Term 2, 2022.  This hostel is located in a safe and beautiful residential street – six minutes’ 
walk from school.  Centennial House will accommodate up to 28 Girls from Year 9 to Year 13.  
 
 
 

• Fees for Terms 2, 3 and 4 only  $10,875 (pro rata of Annual Fee of $14,500) 
• Placement Fee     $1,000 (paid first year only/non-refundable)  

Total for 2022     $11,875 

 

Applications are now being accepted.   
 
Any parents/caregivers wishing to enrol daughters at Centennial House should complete the  
Centennial House enrolment form and the Mount Albert Grammar School enrolment form and  
attachments, and email or post to:  
 
Email: 
Mrs Shirley Shirreffs 
Enrolment Officer 
enrol@mags.school.nz 

Post: 
Mrs Shirley Shirreffs 
Enrolment Officer 
Mount Albert Grammar School  
Alberton Avenue  
Mount Albert  
Auckland 1025  


